GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL OF POLICE

MEGHALAYA::::SHILLONG
No. C.13/2019/202 Dated Shillong, the 03+ September 2021

PRESS RELEASE

It is hereby informed that Meghalaya Police is verifying the
veracity of a video clip which is circulating throughout social media with a
caption “Shah pyniap ei ki khasi ha ki Bangladesh.”

The department appeals to the general public to kindly refrain
from circulating the video, and at the same time, it requests the general public
having any knowledge about the video, to kindly provide the information
through the department’s social media accounts and WhatsApp number,
which are as under:

1. www.facebook.com/meghpolice

2. twitter.com/MeghalavaPolice

3. www.instagram.com/meghalayapolice/

4. 6033090114

Identity of the informant will be kept strictly confidential.
Sd/-
(Shri. G. K. Iangrai, MPS)
Asstt. Inspector General of Police (A)
Meghalaya, Shillong.

Memo No. C.13/2019/202-A Dated Shillong, the 03:d September 2021
Copy to:

1. The Director, DIPR, Meghalaya, Shillong, for favour of kind information
and for wide publicity please.

2. The President, Shillong Press Club, Meghalaya, Shillong for
information.

3. All the Editors, Print/Electronic Media, Meghalaya, for information and
with a request to kindly publish/broadcast the Press Release.




